
 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

Greetings Homeowners of Briarwood from Your HOA! 
 

With spring fast approaching, there are many activities deserving attention to make the upcoming 

outdoor season more enjoyable for all. Your HOA will do everything possible to make you proud to be a 

resident of Briarwood. Did you notice the Christmas decorations at each entrance off Beltline Road? 

Yep, your HOA did that. Keep reading for more HOA activities. . . 

For more information about the Briarwood HOA 

email: briarwood-hoa@hotmail.com 

Also friend us on facebook briarwood-hoa 

If you see something suspicious, call the POLICE ! 

Emergencies: 9-1-1 (24 hours)    

Non Emergency Line: 972.223.6111   Admin. Line: 469.658.3000 

 

SAVE THE DATE 
Saturday March 2nd will be the HOA membership drive. Come out and join us at the pond. 

With your support we can continue to maintain and improve our neighborhood.  

 

A few examples of what your HOA has done are: 
Replaced letters at the entrance; Added lighting at the entrance; Christmas decorations; Increased 

police presence causing crime to decline; Discounted Costco memberships. . . 

Future planned projects include: 
 Replace shrubs at the entrance to Briarwood; Neighborhood block party; Briarwood Garage sale 

 

So come on out. We would enjoy meeting you and hearing your thoughts regarding Briarwood 

 

 

Fence problems? 

  Stephens Fence and Concrete 

      “No job to big or to small.” 

 

Larry Stephens  (214) 404-4567 

Stephenstrucking09@yahoo.com 

 


